Dear ECNU Alumni, 

We will hold 2008 Spring Picnic Party in the Black Hill Regional Park at 11am – 3 pm on Saturday, May 3, 2008. 
If you and your family plan to join us for this party, please send RSVP to me (he_miaozhuang@yahoo.com; 202-306-7046). Your RSVP is important because our board members need to have an accurate count to facilitate preparations for BBQ, drinks, dishes, cups, etc. 
If you need a ride or you'd like to car pool, please feel free to tell us. Our board members in MD, DC and VA would be very happy to arrange. 
Please bring along one dish to share with the rest of us. Each family (except students) will be encouraged to donate $5 to cover shelter rental, drinks, dishes/cups, charcoal, etc.
If you would like to join the volunteer team to organize the picnic party, please contact me. 
Stay tuned for more information. Cheers!
Miaozhuang
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